
From: Santaella, Tony <tsantaella@wltx.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/5/2016 3:26:37 PM
Subject: Hi - Wanted to Confirm Gov. Haley to Deliver the Republican Response

Hi Chaney,
 
This is Tony Santaella over at WLTX.  Hope you’re well this afternoon.
 
I just wanted to reach out and confirm what I’m seeing on social media, that Gov. Haley will be delivering the State of 
the Union address following next week’s State of the Union. Is that correct? And does the governor have a statement 
regarding the news?
 
Regards,
 
 
Tony Santaella
New Media Manager
WLTX-TV
Newsroom: (803) 776.9508
Cell: (803) 429.9752
Fax: (803) 776-1791
www.wltx.com
Twitter: @Wltx
Facebook: WLTX News19
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